
 The Village of Bee Bell Monument  
The Bee States Ballroom Committee was established to raise money for the many restoration needs of the 

Ballroom. One project undertaken by the Committee was the Bee Bell Monument, which displays the original 

Bee Public School bell purchased at public auction when the school closed. This monument, displaying the bell, 

is prominently displayed between the Bee States Ballroom and the Village Hall. 

“Bee” a part of history! 
     

We offer everyone the opportunity to create a lasting memory with the purchase of a personalized brick to 

display on our monument walls. ALL proceeds will go to the Bee States Ballroom and the Ballroom restoration 

project. Your donation is tax deductable and you will receive a receipt in the mail for your contribution.  

We appreciate your support! 
 

For more information visit villageofbee.com or 

contact Nancy Dolezal (402) 641-6005 or Sandy Roberts (402) 699-5383. 
 

$100.00 for each brick 
 

Your brick may have up to three lines with a maximum of 16 characters on each line. 

Samples of ways you may want to inscribe your brick 

 

 

 
 

Brick #1 

                

                

                

 

Brick #2 

                

                

                

 

My Name: ______________________________________________ Phone number: _______________________ 

Address: ______________________________________ City: __________________ State: ______ Zip: ________ 

Email: _________________________________________________ 

Attach Check.  Make Check payable to: Bee States Ballroom 

Mail to : PO Box 125 Bee, NE 68314 

Max and Mildred 

Murphy 

Judy James Josh 

In Loving Memory 

Joseph Merrill 

1923-2009 

 

Bob Barker 


